Dear Tuckahoe Family,

Good news! The renovation is almost complete! There are several finishing touches currently underway and we are excited to share them with you.

The Offices and Restrooms

One of the greatest features of the new spaces is the new parking area and sidewalk for handicapped accessibility. You can now park on the office side of the building and enter through the office doors and access the remainder of the campus via a new hallway. There you will come upon three new handicap accessible unisex bathrooms, including a family bath with an automatic door opener.

The new office space furniture will be installed towards the end of July and we can reclaim Duntreath Hall as our primary Fellowship space!

The Commons

The Interior Decor Committee is working on completing the furnishings for the former "Parlor" which has been renamed "The Commons".

All new furniture is on the way along with a new rug and accessories. The new furnishings will include a casual grouping of four upholstered chairs with "coffee table type" ottoman, a hightop table with tall chairs, sofa, end tables and two more upholstered chairs. We worked with several designers to select this casual yet versatile look. A television will be installed with capability of streaming the services.

The Commons can host an endless variety of events. We envision members will have casual meetings with friends, Sunday School, wedding and/or funeral family gatherings. It will also accommodate small conference spaces with staff and other member gatherings. If you would like to preview the room, check out the design board located just inside the hallway doors.

The Art Wall

An added feature is the new hallway space that will feature original artwork from church members as well as special art exhibits from other local artists. Upholstered benches will be in the hallway for more comfortable viewing of the art and as a spot to sit and visit with friends.

A Big "THANK YOU!"

We thank you all for your patience, interest, and support during this project. We look forward to having a dedication event towards the end of September when all is complete.

Yours in Christ,

The Interior Decorating Committee

Members: Martha Burgess, Eric Johnson, Butch Richardson, Jeanne Webster, Camellia Wroniewicz, Patrick Dennis